
Leflore Co. Rural Water 14
Po Box 10 Spiro, Ok 74959

(918) 962-3421
Fax (918) 962-2367

Email: ruralwater14@hotmail.com

Dear Valued Customer,

Rural Water Dist. 14 is needing your help updating some of our records. EPA along with 
Oklahoma DEQ are requiring information on the water service line that runs from the meter to 
your house. If you know what type of pipes you have running to your house, we can update the 
information and you should not receive another one of these letters. This letter can be mailed 
back with the information on it, you can email it to us, or you can call the office at 918-962-
3421 and we would be happy to take the information from you. For your convenience we have 
put a copy of this form on our website (www.lefloreruralwater14.com) for you to fill out and 
email back to us. It can be found under the Forms & Reports Tab.

Water Line Material (Example: PVC, Copper, Ect.)

Size of Line if Known   and Approx. Date Installed 

Acct #  Owner    Renter    

Name  Phone # 

 

Mailing address 

Physical address: (if different from mailing) 

Thank you for your time and helping us with these updates.
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